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‘Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other,  

just as in Christ, God forgave you” 

Ephesians 4:32 

 

Dear parents 

We’ve had a quiet week except for our lovely Flix in the Stix 

afternoon on Tuesday. We chose the film democratically so not 

everyone got to watch what they chose but such is life….. the 

popcorn went down well! Huge thanks to Roger and David for 

putting the show on for us and for wearing face masks throughout. 

Our Harvest Festival link is now available on the School Website: 

http://www.pottshrigleycs.co.uk/page/harvest-celebration-

2020/83441 we hope this gives a flavour of our celebration. 

Thanks to all parents for engaging with us on Thursday for parent 

appointments, it was lovely to receive so many positive comments 

especially from all of our new families. We actually really miss 

seeing you all face-to-face for parent’s evening but needs must.  

We are intending to hold a brief open afternoon for prospective 

parents after school on Monday 19th October. This will focus around 

the playground and reception classroom, which be cleaned 

thoroughly after the event.  We feel this is the best route to 

promote our fantastic little school. We are also releasing a video 

(made by Mrs Paton and Alice Wray) and we would like you to share 

it, via Facebook, to all your friends and groups. It really does seem 

to have had an impact on school numbers, alongside word of mouth 

and our prayers. 

Could we please ask parents to avoid turning in the entrance to Pott 

Hall – the house on the same side of the road as the school? We 

appreciate many of you need to turn but we receive complaints from 

the owners. Turning is possible at the entrance to the cricket club or 

the farm track. 

We have already amassed quite a collection of lost property items – 

from shoes to waterproof trousers. If you’re missing any items 

contact the school office and please do label any items that come 

into school – it makes it so much easier to rehome them. 

http://www.pottshrigleycs.co.uk/page/harvest-celebration-2020/83441
http://www.pottshrigleycs.co.uk/page/harvest-celebration-2020/83441


Finally, we have a number of blue jumpers in school, left over from 

the time when the children could choose the colour. If anyone wants 

a jumper for forest schools, P.E. or to keep anyone warm who needs 

it, please just ask and you can have one. 

Hope you have a relaxing weekend. 

Kind Regards 

Joanne Bromley 

Joanne Bromley 

 

Dates for next week include: 

Monday 12th October     Front Row Music 

Wednesday 14th October   Flu immunisations  

Thursday 15th October    Kick Start P.E. Lessons 

Friday 16th October    Forest School 

 

 

 

 


